
2 New Members of Knights of Columbus

	

	 “We have a new KofC 5300 member, Bradford Gosney, who 
completed his 1st Degree Exemplification Wednesday, March 23, 
2016 at Serra Hall with KofC Council 1684 conducting the ceremony,” 
reports Francis Chris Arnoult, Deputy Grand Knight and Membership 
Chairman.
	 New Brother Brad and his family currently live in Santa Barbara, but 
are moving to Buellton.  Brad is in employed in finance with Winmark in 
Santa Barbara.  His children attend St. Raphael School.
	 He and his family are active in San Roque Parish and after moving 
will probably join the Santa Ynez Mission Parish.
	 New Brother Alexis Herrera is a freshman student at Pepperdine 
University, Malibu.  He joins his father as a Knight in Knights of 
Columbus Council 1684.

Many Volunteers Helped to Make Fish Fry Dinners Special, 
Membership Drive Scheduled for April 23-24, Workers Needed     

	 At our next business meeting on Monday, April 11 we will 
once again be having lite refreshments before we start.  So, please 
come hungry, early and enjoy some food and extra fellowship prior 
to the start of the meeting.  The meeting starts at 7:30 p.m. and the 
refreshments will be there by 7:15 if not earlier.  Any suggestion for 
these refreshments, or any volunteering to bring some will be very 
much appreciated.
     Many thinks to all our volunteers at our recently completed and 
very successful Friday Fish Fry’s.  Jim Bradbury assembled a very large 
crew including but not limited to Dan Feeney, the Donovan’s, the 
Sanchez’s, the Donohoe’s, the Curzan’s, Dr. Chuck Owen, Francisco 
Cabrera, Bill Fuhrer, Joe Bauer, Rafael Cardenas, Mario Cervantes, 
Frank Castelo, Bob Montgomery and many more---ladies did a super 
job serving added ingredients, lemon aid, pastries and ice cream.  We 
thank each and everyone for a job very well done.  This was our major 
fund-raiser and we have lots of requests for financial aid from many 
worthwhile causes.  Here we show a group of our Knights at the final 
Fish Fry on Friday, March 18.  
 
     

	 As you may have observed we are in need of younger members 
in our organization.  To this end we have scheduled a membership 
drive the weekend of  April 23-24 at Saint Raphael’s Church.  We have 
Monsignor Jon’s blessing on this.  We will make an announcement 
at all Masses including the Spanish and Youth Masses.  We need 
help manning the sign-up table outside Church, making the 
announcements at Mass and just showing up and being present in 
a visible way that weekend.  Please pray for our success on this and 
then help out as best you are able.
     After this weekend, we will then schedule a recruitment weekend 
at Saint Mark’s in Isla Vista.
Vivat Jesus,
John C. Kirk, Jr.
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SCHEDULE OF EVENTS

 

 

 

 

  

KNIGHTLINE 5300

April 2016
April 4 Monday Officers’ Meeting, Parish Hall, 8 p.m.

April 10 Sunday Gourmet Breakfast, Parish Hall, 8:30 a.m. - 11 a.m.

April 11 Monday Business Meeting, Parish Hall, 7:30

April 17 Sunday World Day of Prayer for Vocations

April 24 Saturday Membership Drive after 5:30 Mass

April 25 Sunday Membership Drive after all the Masses

May 2016
May 2 Monday Officers’ Meeting, Parish Hall, 8 p.m.

May 5 Thursday  The Ascenson of the Lord (Holy Day of Obligation) also
National Day of Prayer, Cinco de Mayo, Holocaust Remembrance Day

May 8 Sunday Mother’s Day
Knights’ Mother’s Day Breakfast, Parish Hall, 8:30 a.m. - 11 a.m.

May 9 Monday Business Meeting, Parish Hall, 7:30 p.m.

May 30 Monday Memorial Day Holiday

June 2016
June 6 Monday Officers’ Meeting, Parish Hall, 8 p.m.

June 12 Sunday Gourmet Breakfast, Parish Hall, 8:30 a.m. - 11 a.m.

June 13 Monday Business Meeting, Parish Hall, 7:30 p.m.

June 19 Sunday Father’s Day

April 1, 2016, The Knightline 5300 is published monthly in Goleta, California as the Official Newsletter of 
the Knights of Columbus, Goleta Valley Council 5300, P.O. Box 65, Goleta, CA 93116-0065. Publication of 
Knightline 5300 is an activity of the Knights of Columbus and all members are welcome to participate. Neither 
the Editor nor the Council may agree or disagree with opinions expressed within this publication’s articles and 
neither take responsibility or offer endorsements of advertisers. Knightline 5300 deadline is the 20th of the month 
for the following month’s issue. Subscription price included in dues.

Joe T. Kovach, Knightline Editor,
E-mail: joetk79@cox.net



Pro-Life Report for April 2016
     
	 We have recently completed another 40 Days for Life 
Vigil.  This was our 7th vigil, five in the spring and two in 
the fall. For  all those who participated and made this part of 
your Lenten sacrifice, many thanks.   
	
	 And, the sidewalk in front of Planned Parenthood is 
always open for prayer or a prayer service, 24 / 7 /365.  So, 
stop by anytime you have a chance and say a prayer for all the 
victims of abortion and for those who are working so hard to 
put an end to this number one problem in America (Mother 
Theresa said this during her visit to America in the 90’s).  	
	
Here is a picture from the recent vigil.

John C. Kirk, Jr. - Pro-Life Director
Goleta Valley Knights of Columbus
805-570-5908 - jckirkjr@aol.com
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Chancellor’s Report
SK Mario Cervantes, Chancellor

KEEP IN YOUR PRAYER. Thank you.
•	 SK James DeLarvin, who has been diagnosed with hot 

spots in his throat and mouth. His cancer is coming 
back again.

•	 For Pauline Brokaski, wife of SK Fred Brokaski
•	 Bro. Don Sweet, open heart surgery to replace a valve 

and a single artery bypass
•	 SK Tom E. Puerling, who is recovering from surgery, 

radiation and chemo treatments.
•	 SK Brian Klinge
•	 SK Roy Schrader
•	 SK Larry Torres
•	 Lee Alfano, widow of SK Sam Alfano
•	 Bro. Teo Nungaray who is suffering from pancreatic 

cancer
•	 Bro. Fritz Cahill and his son Tom Cahill
•	 SK Al Meckelborg
•	 Eileen Pando, widow of SK Joe Pando
•	 Camille Moynihan, widow of SK John Moynihan
•	 David Schrader, son of SK Roy Schrader
•	 For District Deputy Ray Centeno’s father
•	 SK Joe Duwell and his wife Ruth
•	 For Christian Franzen, nephew of Deacon Wayne 

Rascati, who has cerebral palsy and quadriplegia.
•	 Terry Pugh, wife of SK Earl Pugh
•	 Nancy Herrera, widow of SK Pablo Herrera
•	 Joe Vampola, brother of SK Mark Vampola
•	 Sr. Teresa Meza, sister of SK Jose Meza
•	 Anita Pullens, sister-in-law of SK Felix Sanchez
•	 Donna Abels, wife of SK Jim Abels
•	 Denise Swiacki, wife of SK Walter Swiacki
•	 SK Bruce Velasco
•	 For Father Bruce Correio
•	 For Father Frank Colburn
•	 For Father Tomas Ellis
•	 For Randy Ganske
•	 For Ray Rodman, Monica’s father, who is having 

medical problems
•	 We also should be praying for our priests and deacons 

who are our spiritual leaders in our spiritual community.
•	 For the repose of the soul of Bro. James Malcolm 

Breyman who passed away on to his Eternal Reward on 
March 8, 2016.  Our heartfelt condolences and prayers 
go out to James, his wife Pat (deceased), daughter 
Christine and family in this time of loss.  May the 
Perpetual Light shine upon him.

APRIL BIRTHDAYS
David P. Schrader April 1

Raymond V. Hussey April 2

Rev. Juan Antonia Ruiz April 4

Nicholas P. Vitalari April 4

Frank M. Castelo April 12

Richard S. Bilski April 19

James  H. Bradbury April 21

John S. McLafferty April 22

David A. DePonce April 28
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MARIO R. BORGATELLO
April 18, 1918 - August 15, 2013

Mario, at age 18, joined the Knights of Columbus Council #1684.
     Mario F. Borgatello was born on April 18, 1918 in Santa Barbara, California, the 
youngest of five children to Secondo Borgatello and Josephine Prato Borgatello.  Six 
short months after Mario was born, Secondo passed away leaving Josephone to raise 
five young children on her own.  Times were very tough and they did the best that they 
could to get by on a daily basis with much help from Santa Barbara County Social 
Services.  As a way to feed the family, Josephine began providing boarding for the 
immigrants that would come from Italy as gardeners and stone masons.
     In the late 1920’s Mario and his older brother Charles started collecting food 
scraps to help feed the hogs that their mom was raising.  Over the years this hauling 
business has evolved into what is now known as MarBorg Industries. In 1938 Mario 
met Marguerite Saulsburg, the love of his life.  They were married in November of 
1941 at St. Joan of Arc Church in Las Vegas.  Mario and Marguerite (Peggy) were 
married for 70-years and had two sons, David and Mario A.  Peggy died June 1, 2011.  
Since then the family has blossomed to 7 grandchildren and 21 great-grandchildren.  
Grandchildren are Theresa Carlson, Anthony Borgatello, Brian Borgatello, Andrea 
Forey, Kathy Koeper, Kristine Trockmorton, Kerri Boeddeker.  Great-Grandchildren 
are Austin Borgatello, Brian David Borgatello, Sophia Borgatello, Nathan Borgatello, 
Katie Delgadillo, Kristie Delgadillo, Dane Carlson, Bella Carlson, Anthony 
Borgatello, Adriana Borgatello, Kylie Koeper, Jacob Koeper, Benjamin Boeddeker, 
Hunter Boeddeker, Harrison Boeddeker, Samuel Boeddeker, Victoria Throckmorton, 
Travis Trockmorton, Juliana Forey,  Nicholas Forey and Lucay Forey.

Four photos in color were taken at Mario’s 93rd birthday. The other is of Mario and Peggy with their two sons.

Mario has been a KC member for 77 years.

In Memory ofIn Memory of

MARIO F. BORGATELLO
April 18, 1918 - August 15, 2013
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In Loving Memory of

James Malcolm Breyman
April 6, 1934 - March 8, 2016

	 James Malcolm Breyman of Santa Barbara, 
California died on Tuesday, March 8, 2016 at the 
age of 81.
	 He was born on April 6, 1934.  His wife Pat 
died a few years earlier.
	 No services were held.
	 They were parishioners of St. Raphael
	 Church and were very helpful working to 
put together the 1996 Centennial Yearbook 
(324-pages)...assisted in the Portrait Section 
spotlighting 51 pages of parishioners.
	 James became a member of Knights of 
Columbus Goleta Valley Council 5300 - 1st 
Degree Knight on January 14, 1980, a 2nd and 
3rd Degree on April 1, 1980.
	 A daughter Christine lives in San Luis Obispo.

Portrait from Parish Centennial Yearbook
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(805) 403-4983
Fax (805) 562-8755

5276 Hollister Ave., Suite 405

Russell Newby
Tax Service Enrolled Agent

*  Tax Preparation for Individuals

*  Businesses * Estates * Trusts

*  Multistate Returns

*  Audit Representation

*  IRS Problem Resolution

Since 1988

Domingo’s Café
5782 Hollister Ave., 967-0655

Open 7 Days a week - 6 a.m. - 2 p.m.
Breakfast & Lunch Specials

Delicious Mexican & American Foods
Family Owned and Operated Since 1974

Domingo & Teresa Sifuentez and daughter Monica
owners of Domingo’s Cafe

Serving friends and visitors since 1974.
At present location since 2000,

previously at Orchid Bowl for 13 years
initially at San Marcos Bowl from 1974 - 87.

Photo by Thomas Mendoza

	 Council 5300's membership drive 
will take place after all Masses on 
Saturday and Sunday, April 22-23. 
	 Membership Director Chris 
Arnoult is coordinating this special 
new member drive. Also one will be 
held at St. Mark's Church. The date has 
not been finalized.
	 If you wish to assist Sir Knight 
Arnoult, please give him a call at 964-
6324.
	 Grand Knight John Kirk, Jr. 
stated, "We pray for the success of the 
membership drive and manpower we 
need so that we continue to fulfill our 
commitments and be the strong tight 
arm of the Church."

New Member Drive Set For April 22-23 after All Masses
FORM #100
Belongs in

All of These Places
• Briefcase

• In Your Pocket

• Near Your Phone

• Glove Compartment

• Everywhere You Go!

SIGN UP A
NEW MEMBER
TODAY!

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS
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O�ering Columbarium Niches for Cremated Remains 

Jason Womack • (805) 569-5483 or thm@sboldmission.org • www.thmsb.org 

New Pricing—niches for two urns starting at $5,000* 

New Memorial Oppotunities * Interest-Free Financing Options

*Included in each purchase are urns, niche-front engaraving, and committal services
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O�ering Columbarium Niches for Cremated Remains 

Jason Womack • (805) 569-5483 or thm@sboldmission.org • www.thmsb.org 

New Pricing—niches for two urns starting at $5,000* 

New Memorial Oppotunities * Interest-Free Financing Options

*Included in each purchase are urns, niche-front engaraving, and committal services

Join the Fun with Your Bingo Friends

S.B. Elks Lodge
150 N. Kellogg Ave.

Now Serving

Food!

BINGO AT THE ELKS

Every Thursday Night
Doors Open at 5:00 pm

Early Birds start at 6:30pm
“Buy-Ins” $20.00

Additional Packs $5.00

FAIRVIEW BARBERS

ALL TYPE CUTS · FOR APPOINTMENT PHONE 

967-6112

5 Barbers to Serve You
Tim, Jennifer, Andy, Larry, Sergio
137 No. Fairview Ave. - Goleta

In the Breeze Way
In Fairview Shopping Center

Since 1964
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1,143 Diners Enjoy Delicious Fish Fry Meals,
Desserts, Beverages for 6 Weeks By Editor Joe T. Kovach

	 The annual Lenten Fish Fry Dinners attracted 1,143 persons during the six weeks the Knights of 
Columbus Goleta Valley Council 5300 members prepared these delicious Friday evening meals in the 
Parish Hall.
	 According to Knight Paul Curzan, who sells the tickets and keeps superb records of attendees (adults, 
children, complimentary), the figures were: week 1 - 166, week 2 - 194,
week 3 - 176, week 4 - 217, week 5 - 186 and week 6 - 204.
	 Evelina Curzan, wife of Curzan, is to be commended also for her photogenic work in taking all the 
colorful and interesting photos of guests and workers. Last month’s Knightline spotlighted 26 pictures 
and this edition features two pages.
	 Curzan stated, “Now that we’ve gone back to the Swai, which has been our mainstay for a number 
of years, we’re getting lots of compliments on the fish, but some folks  have not come back.”  He added, 
“It’s going to take time for the word to spread and it may be some time before we hit numbers like 262 
again - back four or five years ago.”
	 Curzan acknowledged that about 30-workers made up the crew each week.  A few of the kitchen 
crew men were not Knights and obviously all the women who helped in so many ways were not Knights 
and some were not even spouses of Knights.
	 Sir Knight Felix Sanchez who manages the Bar (beer, wine, soft drinks) stated sales was very good.
	 While the FOCUS (Fellowship of Catholic University Students) group was not present at all of the 
six evenings, they reported to Curzan that they took in $1,550 of donations for their ministry.  Curzan 
added, “For each $50 donation FOCUS received, the Knights donated two dinner tickets ($20 value) 
that were given to the donor.  In addition, the group from St. Mark’s University Parish received other 
smaller monetary donations also and that went to making up the total collected.”
	 The Operation Outreach Ministry group that 
sold desserts at our dinners made a total net of 
approximately $516 for their efforts.  This supports 
their ministry in providing Thanksgiving dinner 
to seniors, coordinating the St. Raphael Parish 
Directory publication, etc.    
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Friday Delicious Fish Fry Dinners.
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Council 5300 Offers Winners Checks for $50 and $20

12 St. Raphael Students Enter Essay Contest,
Theme - ‘The Importance of Religious Freedom’

By Editor Joe T. Kovach
 
     Three students from St. Raphael School were 
selected as winners of the essay contest titled “The 
Importance of Religious Freedom” according to 
contest chairman, PGK Bill Fuhrer.
     The winner is Emilio Almazan who will receive 
$50 from Council 5300. Runner-ups were Necola 
Barron and Morgan Jensen-Magne who each will 
receive $20.
     Sir Knight Fuhrer explained, “The essay contest is 
a creative way to encourage young people to become 
citizens who are firmly grounded in the Faith. The 
contest opens the doors of young minds, enabling the 
entrants to be creative, thoughtful and introspective 
in their work.” 
     Essays were judged on:
1. Content - How thoroughly is the topic examined;
2. Grammar - How well is the essay written with 
respect to sentence and paragraph construction;
3. Style - Does the essay show creativity, imagination 
and development of the topic in a logical
and compelling style?
     The other nine students submitting essays between 
500-750 words included: Brendan Carlyle, Madeline 
Chambers, Marcelo Correa, Allison Franzen, 
Julia Gregson, Aviana Moronas, Sydney Naow, 
Christopher Ochaner and Reade Varesio.  
 

Two more widows of our departed Knights mailed Thank 
You Notes to Treasurer Joe Darga and Council 5300 for the 
Christmas gift of See’s Candy received from Knights in early 
December.
     Brother Darga has coordinated this special KC annual gift 
to the widows for seven years. Fourteen widows had their thank 
you notes appear in the January and February Knightline.
    These two notes were received in late Feb:
 
Dear Goleta Valley Knights #5300:
     I want to Thank Joe Darga and helpers for that wonderful 
home delivery of See’s Candy box I got. I’m still enjoying them 
all by myself.
     Little at a time.  I couldn’t share them with my family or they 
would have been all gone fast.
     Thank you!
      Rachel DeAlba
 
Dear Council Members:
 
     Thank you for the Christmas candy.  I appreciate your 
remembering the widows.
     I’m sorry for the delay in writing, my health has been up 
and down.
     God Bless,
     Maggie Stapp,
     1879 Megan Avenue,
     Clovis, CA 93611-6973

PRAY
for Deceased & Loved Ones

Miracles Can Happen
When You Pray!!

Widows Send Thank You Notes to
Knights for Christmas Candy Gifts
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   The Knights of Columbus 5300 would love if every Knight would contribute toward getting a needed used vehicle 
(Toyota RAVA4) for Father Richard.
   Past Grand Knight Bill Fuhrer, Past Grand Knight Jim Bradbury and current Grand Knight John Kirk hope Knights 
will make personal donations to help Father Richard.
Suggestions:
1). Check payable to Knights of Columbus, Council 5300 with notation on the check - for Fr. Richard’s car. Treasurer 
Joe Darga and Financial Secretary Vince Filippello will then mail one check from all the gifts.
2). Mail your gift directly to Father Richard at his current address and assignment at Bishop Manoque Catholic High 
School, 110 Bishop Manoque Drive, Reno, Nevada, 89511

Father’s email address is richzzi@hotmail.com
His cell phone: 857-260-9756.

Can You Please Help?

Printer of
KNIGHTLINE
since 2008

Please call or visit graphicinksb.com for more information

Printer of
KNIGHTLINE
since 2008
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Please Patronize ‘Knightline’ Advertisers
	 Since July 2011 when the KNIGHTLINE featured local business advertisers and also paid announcements  
spotlighting KC members’  Birthdays,  Anniversaries and  Obituary Tributes, the ad revenue has reached $34,388 
for the 58 editions.  The generosity of these businesses and members has enabled Council 5300 to print the entire 
16-pages (usually) in full color at no cost to the membership.
	 We urge you to patronize these businesses and KC members who are or have been advertising in our 
Knightline.  And tell them ‘Thank You’ for being a part of the paper.
	 These special businesses and KC members include: KC member Dan Knauss, owner of Goleta Valley Optical; 
KC member Mark McClintock, owner of Tower Roofing & Gutters by Tower; The Modugno Family, owners of 
Santa Cruz Markets; Russell Newby, owner of Newby Tax Services; KC member Bill McNamara’s wife Elaine, owner 
of Dazzling Animals Jewelry; KC member Joe Darga & family, owners of South Coast Realty; KC member Mell 
Hueston, DJ; KC member Max Keller, tribute to son Tom;  Alex Leung, owner of Graphicink; The Borgatello Family 
at MarBorg Industries; Gwen Hueston, Manager at Calvary Cemetery; Ruben Rey, owner of Pueblo Del  Rey Funeral 
Services; Tim Carey, owner of Fairview Barbers; Domingo & Teresa Sifuentez, owners of Domingo’s Café; George 
Murdoch, owner of Clean Sweep Tubular George & Co.; KC member Joe T. Kovach, KC member Stephen Montross, 
owner of Montross Electric; Bro. Eric Pilarcik & Jason Womack, @ Old Mission Historic Mausoleum;  Ryan Reeves, 
owner of Pac-West Termite Control; Mary C. Jochum & Don McCutcheon, owners of Hair Studio 404; Dr. Larry 
Basham & Dr. Kevin Miller, Dentists; John Machuca at S&J Gardening, Robert & Rosemary Shull, owners of Shull 
Investments; Susan Schiferl, Photography+Graphic Design, KC member Walter Swiacki & family, Katrina Chase, 
Father John E. Collins, CSP; Patrick J. Konkol - Eagle Court of  Honor, S.B. Elks Lodge Bingo, Italia Pizza and Pasta,  
Father Armando Ibanez Poetry Alive Contest, Glenn Schiferl, Scoutmaster  Troop 105, The Jewelry Mart, Pepe’s 
Restaurant, Thomas Schiferl TV/Video Production, Photo, Graphics
	 Birthday and Anniversary Announcements  by KC members;  John & Mildred Sternot,  Bob & Aggie Gauthier,  
Joe & Audrey Meitz,  Dan Knauss,  Don & Lucille Aubrey,  Bruce  Velasco, Ken Kuether,  Paul & Roberta  Coyne,  Roy 
and Pat Schrader,  John  Moynihan,  Msgr. Stephen Downes,  Deacon  Wayne Rascati,  Deacon Stephen Montross,  
Felix & Julie Sanchez,  Dick & Virginia Karr,   Brian Klinge,  Gerald Liponi,  Dick Bilski,   Hal Thompson,  Mario 
Borgatello,  Al Meckelborg,  Kenneth  Riley,  Rev. Richard Kayizzi,  Bernard Jochum, Fritz Cahill,  Joseph Kovach, 
Thomas Turner, William Fuhrer, Glenn Schiferl,  Carlos Valenzuela,   Joseph  Duwell,  William  Konkol,  Thomas  
Puerling,  Edmund  Page,  Richard  Nordsieck,  Leroy Kwarcinski,  James A. Wasil,  Frances ‘Frank’ Donohoe, 
Richard Scholl, Robert Shull, John Kestel, Geri Kovach, Jesse & JoAnn Ponce, Joseph Darga, Roy Fong, Bill & Elaine 
McNamara, Joe & Geri Kovach, Dr. Charles Owen,  Mell & Gwen Hueston, Chawa Ramirez,  Rev. Lucio Juarez, Rev. 
John (Jack) Stoeger, Dal DieBold, John Bravo, Msgr. Jon Majarucon, Brian Fillipaldi.
	 Obituaries:  Ralph Modugno,  Leonard  Cruess,  Raymond Tafelski, Val Taylor,  Sam Alfano,  Joe Lima,  John 
Moynihan, Jack Easterbrook, Vincent Mustacich,  Kenneth Riley,  Benjamin Beh,  Harold Thompson, Joseph R. 
Meitz,  Joseph Hazher, James Wasil, Lawrence Kubecka, Cornelis Blokdyk, Bernard Jochum, Stephen Schlesselmann, 
David Morelos, Walter McCartney, Horace J. Schooter, Bernard Braun, Donald Aubrey, Paul Fenske, John Vogel, Roy 
Kai Fong, John Sternot, James Breyman.

Advertise in the Future Issues
Knights of Columbus,

Goleta Valley Council 5300
KNIGHTLINE

Monthly Publication - 53rd Year
PO Box 65, Goleta, CA 93116 - 0064

Advertising Rates,Payable within 15-days after publication
1/8 page... $25 or $20 if perpaid;
1/4 page... $45 or $35 if perpaid;
1/2 page... $75 or $60 if perpaid;
1 page... $125 or $100 if perpaid;

Call Joe Kovach,
Volunteer Ad Salesperson, 964-0881
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS, COUNCIL 5300 OFFICERS FOR YEAR 2015 - 2016

Grand Knight  John C. Kirk Jr. (805) 570-5908 jckirkjr@aol.com

Chaplain Msgr. Jon Majarucon (805) 967-5641

Deputy Grand Knight Francis Chris Arnoult (805) 964-6324 fcarnoult@ieee.org

Chancellor Mario Cervantes (805) 689-4304 ridencaresb7@gmail.com

Warden Thomas Bauer (805) 258-1751

Advocate Richard Scholl (805) 964-6384 richardscholl@hotmail.com

Recorder Frank Donohoe (805) 967-4224 fdonohoe@aol.com

Financial Secretary Vince Filippello (805) 964-6303 filippello@ cox.net

Treasurer Joseph Darga (805) 964-3264 newheart1229@cox.net

Outside Guard Jose Meza (805) 682-8637

Inside Guard Rafael Cardenas (805) 967-2309 ggcon51@cox.net

Trustee - 3 Years James H. Bradbury (805) 964-8001 grandknight@kc5300.org

Trustee - 2 Years William Fuhrer (805) 683-4236 fuhrerklnsk@verizon.net

Trustee - 1 Year Patrick Donohoe (805) 698-6102 PatDonohoe64@yahoo.com

SERVICE PROGRAM ORGANIZATIONS

Program Director James H. Bradbury (805) 964-8001 cowbou@cox.net

Church Director Brian Klinge (805) 967-4753 bklinge5@cox.net

Community Director Richard Scholl (805) 964-6384 richardscholl@hotmail.com

Council Director Patrick Donohoe (805) 698-6102 patdonohoe64@yahoo.com

Family Director Vacant

Youth Director John Vasellina (805) 964-3466 srym12@yahoo.com

Pro-Life Director John C. Kirk Jr. (805) 967-5996 jckirkjr@aol.com

Membership Director Francis Chris Arnoult (805) 964-6324 fcarnoult@ieee.org

OTHER IMPORTANT CONTACTS

Supreme Knight Carl Anderson (203) 772-2130 info@kofc.org

State Deputy Avelino Doliente (909) 434-0460 state.deputy@kofc-california.org

District Deputy Tim Coe (805) 757-0746 tcoe100@hotmail.com

District Warden Bruce Garcia (805) 964-8321 gar317@yahoo.com

Faithful Navigator Ed Barrier (805) 886-0190 ebarrier@att.net

Insurance Field Agent David Nordella (805) 450-4393 David.Nordella@kofc.org

Knightline Advertising Joe T. Kovach (805) 964-0881 joetk79@cox.net

CALLING COMMITTEE-COLUMBIA YEAR 2015 - 2016

A - Akey to Breyman Carol Kuether (805) 967-8373 cgkuether@aol.com

B - Brokaski to Donovan Sandra Filippello (805) 964-6303 filippello@cox.net

D - Downes to Karr Roberta Coyne (805) 967-7880 coyn3SB@aol.com

K - Keller to McCartney Janet Page (805) 964-4187

M - McClenathan to Montross Evelina Curzan (805) 964-4493 dutchevy@cox.net

M - Morales to Perez Chawa Ramirez (805) 964-3775

P - Peyton to Schlesselmann Elaine McNamara (805) 964-4526 dazzlinganimals@cox.net

S - Scholl to Trautt Eleanore Paulazzo (805) 968-5240 eleanor.paulazzo@gmail.com

T - Turney to Zanolini Julie Sanchez (805) 964-3398

Widows Joanne Andersson (805) 967-8645
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